
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

SEND Parent Forum Meeting – 23rd 
February 
EYFS and KS2 reading meeting – 28th 
February 
Parents Evening - 6th March – 3.30-6.00pm 
World Book Day Bedtime story in Infant 
Hall – 7th March 
Spring term ends – 22nd March 
Return to school after Easter – 8th April 
 

Website anD tWitter 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk 

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP 
Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk 

Message froM Mr PeMbleton 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Can I take this moment to thank 
all of you for the warm welcome 
in my first week at Anglesey 
Primary School.  The children have 
been an absolute pleasure and 
you should all be extremely proud of the way they 
have welcomed me into the school and the 
community.    I am really looking forward to 
improving Anglesey and making it a great school.         

attenDance  

Our current attendance figure for this week is down 
to 92.9% 
It is really important that your child attends school 
every day possible. Let’s get this number higher! If 
your child comes every day, they could win a family 
hamper each half term. 
 
Reception classes are very low, please try to send 
you child to school every day 
 
If your child’s attendance is low, then you will be 
receiving a phone call from the Phase Leader to find 
out why and to try and improve their attendance. 
 
A text will be sent if your child is late twice in a 
week. 
 
 

Parent foruM Meeting 

 
Thank you to everyone who came to this month’s 

parent forum to find out about SEND at Anglesey. 

Please let us know if you have any 

suggestions for future parent forum meetings 

at enquiry@anglesey.bham.sch.uk 
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i can   

This week in assembly 
the children were 
introduced to the iCan.    
This is a strategy to help 
develop their resilience 
and success.   When ever 
children find an aspect 
of work difficult, 
challenging, they need to 
have a positive mindset 
and to say to themselves 
“I Can Do It!”     Every 
classroom has been 
given an iCan and I will 
be looking at ways that 
we can promote this value even further.      
 

cybersecurity Question of the 

Week 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Answer to last week’s question: C 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Answer next week: 

beDtiMe story reMinDer! 

World Book Day is coming soon. Mrs Davies has 
organised lots of exciting events with authors 
who the children are familiar with. 
 
Mrs Draper has organised a bedtime story for 
EYFS and KS1 children and parents. 
 
Children will come back to school at 5pm in 
their PJs and Mrs Draper will read a bedtime 
story. 
There will be hot chocolate too! 
 
All children must have a parent with them. 
Put it on your calendar! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

year 5 Debating With king 

eDWarDs sixth forM PuPils 

Dragon Dance at king eDWarDs 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

february internet neWsletter 

This month’s Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website ‘Parents Information and News’ – ‘Online 
Safety’. Please have a look on updates on ways to keep your child safe on the internet. If you have any 
issues that are concerning you about other aspects of Online safety, please speak to a member of staff or 
ask to speak to the IT team. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WorlD book Day Dress uP 

On 7th March it is World Book Day. 
We are asking children dress up and use the books below for inspiration. 
 
Willow: Linked to 'Peace at last' book 
Base: Linked to 'Proudest Blue' book 
EYFS: Linked to lifecycle animals (frogs/tadpoles/caterpillars/butterflies) (links to Tadpole's Promise book) 
Year 1: Julia Donaldson character (Room on the Broom/Snail and the Whale/Gruffalo linked) 
Year 2: Charlie and the Chocolate factory theme 
Year 3: Animals (links to book 'An intriguing Anthology of Animals' book) 
Year 4: Magic inspired (Linked to Harry Potter and the Philosopher's stone) 
Year 5: Victorians (linked to Street Child book) 
Year 6: WW2 refugee/1940s (to link to Letters from the Lighthouse) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

notices for Parents 

HEADLICE 
As a school there are sometimes cases of pupils who have caught headlice from contact with another 
child. This happens, but we can all do our best to reduce the number of cases.  

• Check your child’s hair regularly and use a fine-tooth comb (we have some in school if you need 
one) 

• If you find any lice or eggs, then get the correct treatment from the pharmacy as soon as possible. 

• Once you have used the first on your child’s hair, they can be in school, but please make the class 
teacher aware. 



 

MEDICAL APPOINTMENTS 
Please try and make any appointments out of school time where possible, so your child does not lose time 
at school. If the appointment has to be in school time, please bring your child in before and after if 
possible. 

roaD changes in lozells 

 
The Council are revising the original plan, as the system, signage and bollards were causing significant issues 
for emergency vehicles and refuse collection, so they are implementing stage 1 immediately. 
 
The main changes are:  

• Church Street is one way from Nursery Road to Lozells Road  

• Anglesey Street is one way from Lozells Road to Nursery Road  

• Burbury Street will be 2 way between Nursery Road to Lozells Road  

• The bollards will be removed also. 
 
I am concerned on the impact of pupil safety before and after school, and the potential impact on 
punctuality so can we please keep alert to either of these issues. 
 
If you are aware of anything, you can either let me know, or email the forum directly with comments, 
photos etc to 
lozellscommunityforum@protonmail.com 
 
 

 

School buildings  

 



 

 


